SCED expresses deep sorrow over
passing away of Mr Raymond Chow

The Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development, Mr Edward Yau,
today (November 2) expressed deep sorrow over the passing away of renowned
film producer, Mr Raymond Chow, and extended his heartfelt condolences to his
family.

Mr Yau said, "Mr Chow set up the Golden Harvest in the 1970s. The
company has since produced a good number of movie classics, helped nurture a
pool of Hong Kong talents and brought them to the international stage. We are
most grateful for his great contribution to the development of the Hong Kong
film industry."


http://www.government-world.com/sced-expresses-deep-sorrow-over-passing-away-of-mr-raymond-chow/
http://www.government-world.com/sced-expresses-deep-sorrow-over-passing-away-of-mr-raymond-chow/

